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Statement on the challenges of loadshedding and exemption of health 
facilities  

 
Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla has been concerned for sometimes with 
this matter of loadshedding with the hope that it improves, but it has gotten worse to 
higher levels of 5 and 6 as it impacts on the provision of health care services across 
the country.  
 
Minister has ordered the Director-General, working with Provincial Heads of Health 
Departments to finalise the assessment of the impact already in the past week. In the 
meantime, Minister has been engaging with the relevant authorities and entities 
including Minister of Public Enterprises, Eskom and Municipalities on the processes 
to be followed in order to exempt health facilities from loadshedding.  
 
In addition, the Minister has been working on alternative additional sources over-above 
the generators, which are not meant for prolonged outages to seek additional supply 
of power to be considered for installation in the health facilities to complement the 
generators as part of energy mix. 
 
Minister Phaahla will this week give comprehensive report on the impact and the 
intervention measures during the media briefing scheduled for Friday, 30 September 
2022. 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact:  
 

Mr Foster Mohale 
Departmental Spokesperson 
National Health Department  
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za  

Mr Doctor Tshwale 
Media Liaison Officer for Health Minister 
National Health Department  
063 657 8487 
Doctor.Tshwale@health.gov.za 
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